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My name is Olwyn Hobman.  I am the classroom teacher in St John the Evangelist for 2020.  I have been teaching at Stella Maris Primary since 2006. I have been teaching since 2001.

I have taught across all levels of the school as both a maths support teacher, and a classroom teacher. I have lots of experience teaching to different levels and for different needs. I love art and singing and am a firm believer in keeping students moving and active.

I live locally, and my husband, Karl, also teaches here at Stella Maris in St Leo. I have 3 children, one of whom is still at Stella Maris as well. I love this school and its community.  I feel very privileged to be part of something so positive.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am really happy to be teaching in Mokehu Team, and I have lots if plans for a busy, exciting year.  Please feel free to pop in for a quick chat before school.  If you want to sit down for a discussion, please email me and we can set up a time.  I want your children to feel positive about their learning and coming to school.

I look forward to getting to know you and your families as the year goes on.

God bless

Olwyn Hobman



